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Dear District Pastors, 

  

True Mother is currently staying in Las Vegas and will celebrate the 53rd Anniversary of True Parents' 

Holy Wedding there on Thursday, April 25, 2013. Leaders and members from around the world will 

attend. The program will be held at True Parents' house and will begin at 7:00 AM. 

  

Bishop Kim and Dr. Balcomb are inviting leaders and members from America to attend this historic event 

as well. All participants are to cover their own travel and accommodation expenses. It is recommended 

that participants arrive in Las Vegas on Wednesday, April 24 with departure from late afternoon on 

Thursday, April 25. Lodging at SouthPoint is currently $49 per night during that period. 

  

You will receive a link to a Google Docs spreadsheet tomorrow for registering the names of members 

from your Districts who plan to attend the event. Names should be recorded by a member of your staff. 

Additionally, each District should prepare a special donation for the event in Las Vegas. 

  

Please contact me for more information as needed. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Rev. Rendel for Dr. Balcomb 

 

 


